
 

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING OUR OPEN SESSIONS 

POSTED: 02/10/2017 

More than 80 people took the time to attend our first open sessions at 
Roehampton Parish Hall on Friday 29th and Saturday 30th September. If you 
would like to come and see the evolving masterplan proposals, the 
regeneration team will be available at the Parish Hall from 10am-1pm on 
Tuesday 3rd October; from 7pm-9pm on Wednesday 4th October; and from 
2pm-5pm on Thursday 5th October. 
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